
                            Walter Lee Welcome Back BBQ Dinner Ordering 
 

Lee Welcome Back BBQ Dinner Ordering is now OPEN! 
Place your family’s order online using MunchaLunch.com. 

You can pay for your orders online by credit card (Visa/Mastercard/Prepaid Credit Card/Visa Debit/Mastercard Debit). 
 

ORDERING OPEN NOW FOR THE LEE FAMILY WELCOME BACK BBQ ON SEPT 21st 

DEADLINE TO ORDER AND PAY IS WEDNESDAY SEPTEMBER 13th 
 

HOW TO REGISTER A NEW ACCOUNT: 
 
1. Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/walterlee    
2. Click the “Register Here” button (as shown below). The system will guide you through 
3. After adding your children, click the yellow “Welcome Back BBQ” button to order 
4. Next time you login, just click the “Login Here” button to access your account. 

 
 

FOR RETURNING PARENTS WITH AN EXISTING ACCOUNT FROM 2022-2023: 
 
1. Go to: https://munchalunch.com/schools/walterlee    
2. Click the “Login Here” button (as shown above).  
3. Click on the yellow “Welcome Back BBQ” button on the menu bar > Click on Welcome Back BBQ under 

Fundraisers! 
4. Update your student(s) current Grade > Select “ALL GRADES/ALL DIVISIONS” > Click Submit 
5. Place order > Pay > Mark the date in your calendar! 

 
 ORDERING DETAILS: 

• Online ordering is now OPEN for the Walter Lee Family Welcome Back BBQ  

• Orders must be placed by Wednesday, September 13th, 2023 @ 11:59pm 

• Please input your student(s) in “ALL GRADES/ALL DIVISIONS” as class/divisions are not yet available 

• Once logged in to Munch a Lunch, click the Welcome Back BBQ tab on the menu bar 

• Everyone is welcome to order. Place the entire families order under your student’s name. If you have more than one Lee 
student, place the Families complete order under your older student’s name. (E.g.: Sally Gr. 2 and Timmy Gr. 6 = Entire 
BBQ order placed under Timmy’s name). 

• Thanks to grant funding, each family order is entitled to receive a $4 discount. The $4 discount has no cash value and is 
limited to one per Family (not student). Add the grant item to your order to redeem. 

• No on-site ordering available.     

• Payment must accompany all orders. All unpaid orders are automatically cancelled by the system on the order deadline.   

• If you need assistance with your order, please email the PAC team at LeeElementaryPAC@gmail.com  

• If you do not have access to the internet, please contact Ms. Hsieh at the school office.   
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED: 
The PAC needs help to make this event a success. We are looking for parents/guardians and older siblings who can help 
with tasks like set-up, tear-down, food distribution and overseeing activity tables. Volunteer hours can be signed off for 
secondary students. Please check the “VOLUNTEER” option in Munch-a-Lunch that is provided after placing your order, 
or email us your interest at LeeElementaryPAC@gmail.com.  
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